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- Very capable :

I want to share with our
neighbors how fortunate we
-are to have the quality of
service we receive from our
community first responders
from Graeagle Fire. Our
family has had the need to
call upon Ed Ward and his

~ very capable crew twice in
the last several months, due
to an emergency situation at
our home. '

These. fine men and
‘'women are extremely profes-
sional in performing their’
work with the utmost pride
and seriousness. Within
minutes, they are on the
scene ready to take charge.
‘Without their diligence, I'm
certain we would have had a

. life-threatening case.

Too often, we take this ex-
cellent service for granted.
In a small community like
ours, how lucky we are to
have these folks around. We
all owe a big debt of grati-
tude to these well-trained

~ volunteers. ‘ ,
Bryan Hansen
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